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Recent Developments in Electronic Payments, hosted by the Minnesota Bankers Association

From Target to Jimmy John's, data breaches continue to make headlines in the U.S. and internationally. Is
your company prepared to manage this threat to customer data? Are you up to date on the latest
developments in electronic payment systems? CEOs, presidents, and senior management personnel are
invited to attend the Minnesota Banking Association's seminar regarding these issues. Learn and discuss
the most recent updates in electronic payments, virtual currency, and data protection with experienced data
privacy and e-payment professionals, including GPM principals Phil Bohl and George Meinz.

Location:

Minnesota Bankers Association
8050 Washington Avenue South
Eden Prairie, MN
952-835-3900
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